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  Our school value this half term is: “Forgiveness” 

“Just as the Lord has forgiven you, so you must also forgive others” 

Colossians 3.13 

 

Careers Fair 

We welcome all parents/carers to our 

exciting Careers Fair on Friday 28th 

March 1:00pm - 3:30pm at Christ 

Church Ministry Centre. In attendance 

will be many businesses from our local 

community as well as inspirational adults who we hope will  

inspire our children into exciting future career pathways. The 

children will have an allotted time to visit each stall and gain an 

understanding of the exciting jobs in our community. Also, our 

wonderful PHA will also be present, offering refreshments 

throughout the afternoon. Please pop down and show your 

support to the fantastic community we live in. 

 

If you feel you would like to host a stall at this event and offer 

words of wisdom to our pupils, please speak to Mr Swift there 

is still time.  

 
 

Year 5 Crosby Marina Residential  

A meeting to discuss the residential 

with Y5 parents has been organised for   

Monday 31st March at 3:30pm.  

If you have not already done so, please provide consent and 

payment via your child’s scopay account. If you would like to 

pay in instalments, please click ‘custom amount’ on the app 

when prompted.  

 

 

 

 

 

Foodbank Fridays 

Donations can be brought in 

on any day and church will 

collect them on a Friday. 

Thank you for all the items 

received so far.  

 

 

 

 

 

 Dates for you diary 

Monday 24th March—Y2 Adventure Day  

Thursday 27th March—PHA Easter Bingo 

Friday 28th March—STEM Careers Fair (pm) 

Monday 31st March—Y5 residential meeting 3:30pm 

Tuesday 1st April—Y1 to Martin Mere 

Monday 31st March to Wednesday 2nd April—Y5 Bikeability 

Friday 4th April—School finishes at 2pm 

 

PHA Easter ‘Bonkers’ Bingo 

We would really appreciate donations 

of Easter eggs to be used as prizes in 

the evening, to be donated to school 

from now on. We would welcome any 

donations of cakes on the day of the event.  
 

 

 

Tesco Stronger Starts Fundraising 

You are now able to vote for our school in 

Burscough’s Tesco store. Any votes would 

be greatly appreciated. All you need to do is post a blue voting token 

in our box when in the store. The voting process will end in March 

and we will then find out our funding amount from Tesco. The    

fundraiser is for new iPads to support learning across school.  

 

Easter Holidays 

Please note that school will close for the Easter Holidays on Friday 

4th April at the earlier time of 2pm. School will re-open on Tuesday 

22nd April at the usual time of 8:45am.  


